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HAPPY NEW YEAR  

As we bid farewell to 2024 and welcome 2025 the new year brings with it a chance for 
fresh starts and the opportunity to reach new heights and create beautiful memories. 

Let us celebrate with enthusiasm and joy. As we reflect back, we are proud of what we 
accomplished as a district. It is time for setting resolutions, making positive changes 
and ready to meet challenges. 

The new year is a reminder that no matter the difficulties faced, it is a chance for 
change, hope and a renewed sense of purpose to continue our mission. Working 
together we can do better.  

On behalf of the AHEPA District 6 Lodge, wishing you and your families a Happy New 
Year. 

Fraternally yours, 

 

 

Mike Labatos 
AHEPA District 6 Governor 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

2024-2025 District Lodge  
 

Governor 
Michael Labatos 

governor@ahepad6.com 
 

Lt. Governor 
Gus Constantine 

ltgovernor@ahepad6.com 
 

Secretary 
Konstantinos Prentzas 

secretary@ahepad6.com 
 

Treasurer 
Harry Yanakis 

treasurer@ahepad6.com 
 

Marshal 
Nicholas Calogredes 

marshal@ahepad6.com 
 

Warden 
Anastasios Stampolis  

warden@ahepad6.com 
 

Director of Athletics 
Paul Macropoulos 

athletics@ahepad6.com 
 

Executive Secretary 
Chris Pappis 

execsecretary@ahepad6.com 
 

Education 
Basil Katsamakis 

education@ahepad6.com 
 

Events  
Konstantinos Prentzas 
events@ahepad6.com 

 
Philanthropy 

Harry Pateroulakis 
philanthropy@ahepad6.com 

 
Family & Individual 

Excellence 
Peter Argyropoulos 

familyexcellence@ahepad6.com 
 

Hellenism 
Billy Chrissochos 

hellenism@ahepad6.com 
 

Housing 
Dennis Kiriazides 

housing@ahepad6.com 
 

SOP Liaison/Mentoring 
Paul Pavlakos 

mentoringsop@ahepad6.com 
 

Parade 
Paul Macropoulos 

parade@ahepad6.com 
 

Veterans 
Tom Danas 

vets@ahepad6.com 
 
 
 

 

 

 


